
What if my child does not have an IEP but needs additional support in the classroom? 

Every school strives to help every student.  If your child needs added support please let his 

school counselor know and they will provide your child with the help they need.  For more 

information, visit the District’s Student Services webpage. 

https://gfps.k12.mt.us/student-services/

